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Lou Mansolillo

From: Cheryl Sachs <css1015@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 10:23 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Cc: Cheryl Sachs
Subject: AGAINST high heat waste processing;  BILL # 2021-H-5923, 
Attachments: PYROLYSIS.pages

 
 
I AM WRITING TO URGE YOU TO BAN ALL PYROLYSIS IN THE STATE OF RI. 
 
SO MUCH REMAINS UNKNOWN ABOUT THIS PROCESS. 
 
THAT WHICH IS KNOWN INDICATES THAT IT WOULD BE ENORMOUSLY DANGEROUS TO THE PEOPLE OF R,I AS WELL AS 
TO THE ANIMALS AND THE ENVIRONMENT, POTENTIALLY POISONING US IRREPARABLY.  
 
PLEASE , PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW HIGH HEAT BURNING IN THE STATE OF RI. 
 
MOST SINCERELY,  
 
CHERYL SACHS 


